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Good afternoon, all,   
 
We are writing to inform you of an emerging synthetic cannabinoid, MDMB-4en-PINACA. 
MDMB-4en-PINACA has been detected in Marion County, IN through our syringe 
surveillance data. It has also recently been detected in toxicology results of suspected 
fatal overdoses along with other opiates and stimulants.  
 
MDMB-4en-PINACA is often sold as a ‘legal’ replacement for cannabis and controlled 
synthetic cannabinoids.  
Associated health effects include:  

• cardiovascular effects (such as elevated blood pressure, fast heart rate, heart 
attack/stroke) 

• unresponsiveness 
• seizures 
• delirium 
• psychosis 

 
We encourage you to please share this information with your networks, or any other 
audience you see fit.  
 
If you have any questions, or need additional information, please reach out to me directly 
at ddiazhernandez@marionhealth.org  
 
Thank you and have a good day,   
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